
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
DATE: July 11, 2018 
 
TO:  All News Media 
 
FROM: Chris Bell, Fire Chief 
 
SUBJECT: EAU CLAIRE FIRE DEPARTMENT STATION 10 
 
 
The department is pleased to announce department operations and responses from 
Eau Claire fire station No. 10 will be from its new location effective Thursday,  
July 12, 2018.  Personnel will be responding from the new fire station 10 location at 820 
Malden Avenue on that date.  The former location at 559 N. Hastings Way was home to 
fire personnel since 1949. 
 
The procedure for those requesting emergency services remains the same – call 9-1-1. 
 
A ribbon cutting ceremony and open house for the new station will take place on  
August 10.  Further information will be sent out as that date nears. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Fire Administration at 
(715) 839-5012. 


